The March BSC meet has been cancelled. For those of you desiring a Bonsai 101 Class, it
will be held on April 13, at the Bonsai Learning Center, from 10 until 2. Brad Russell will
conduct the class. If you wish to register for the Class, reply to this email by April 1. The
Bonsai 201 Class scheduled for April will not happen.

If you know someone who wants to attend the Class, forward this email to them and ask them
to notify me.

Brad cannot successfully conduct the class without help from BSC members. Therefore, plan
to show up and help!

--Gene
Newsletter Editor



